Dear Member,

This is really difficult news to share. It is with much sadness that we announce the closure of Colorado Athletic Club-Boulder on **Tuesday**, **October 31**, **2023**. We are proud to have helped so many individuals begin their fitness journey and then watch them make it a routine. They became regulars and more than just a member – they became our friends. Boulder is considered to be one of the fittest cities in America, and the Club and its loyal teammates have been honored to have supported that lifestyle for more than a decade.

If there is a sliver lining, we are happy we are able to welcome members to our Colorado Athletic Club-Flatirons (coloradoathleticclubs.com/flatirons), just two miles down the road at 505 Thunderbird Dr. – just off the intersection of Foothills Parkway and Baseline Drive. We recently refreshed the cardio and weight equipment; added classes to the studio fitness schedule; introduced a turf-based HIT studio; and we're in the process of launching indoor pickleball drills and leagues. These additions are on top of 40+ years of market-leading swim and children's programming, massage and recovery therapy, mind|body programming, executive amenities and more. Look for the same friendly and welcoming teammates you have come to enjoy at 29th St. We hope to transfer many of those teammates to our other clubs.

We have a special website where you will find answers to Frequently Asked Questions and make any requested changes to your membership by visiting: **coloradoathleticclubs.com/boulderconsolidation**

• You can transfer your membership to a different Colorado Athletic Club. By taking this action before October 31, 2023, you will reserve your current membership dues rate.

OR

• If you decide not to continue your membership, fill in the cancellation form and no additional monthly dues will be charged as of November 1, 2023.

We will plan for you to continue your membership until we receive one of the above mentioned form submissions from you; thank you for taking the action requested. If you don't find answers to your questions or concerns, please email us at **CACquestions@wellbridge.com** and provide the following:

- :: First & Last name
- :: Birthdate and/or membership account #
- :: Specific question you have regarding your account. Please be as detailed as possible for us to assist you in the most expedited way.

Although we will have teammates dedicated to handling member emails, it may take up to 3 business days to respond.

Thank you for all of the memorable moments you've shared with us over the years. We truly hope to continue inspiring your active lifestyle at CAC-Flatirons or any of our other Colorado Athletic Club locations.

With gratitude, Your Club Team

